

16 February 2018

Mr S Welsh **EPM Projects** P O Box 1034 NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2059

Dear Stephen

On behalf of PLC Sydney I write to thank you for the professional manner by which you have discharged your duties in the building of the Hamilton Junior School and Gateway Project.

We love the finished product. On behalf of College Council and all of us at PLC Sydney I thank you for the positive and productive approach you took to the project. It is an iconic stately building with a practical edge to it. The girls love it and so do we.

Thank you for your patience, diligence and commitment to the project. It has now drawn to a conclusion and we thus release you from your duties.

Please thank your team on our behalf.

Yours truly

Dr Paul Burgi

Principal

Cc: D Lim, G Anderson

